
VAUXHALL SKY GARDENS PROJECT     

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT ROAD CLOSURE 
ON WANDSWORTH ROAD 

Saturday 06 and Sunday 07 December 2014 
What this means to you: 
 
 Full road closure between Miles Street and Wyvil Road 
 You will be able to exit left only from Wyvil Road onto Wandsworth Road 
 Diversions will be in place for the whole weekend 
 Road closure effective from 6am on Saturday 06 December through to 7pm on Sunday 07 

December 2014 
 All licences and parking suspensions are in place 
 Suspensions are only on the diversion routes 
 Traffic marshals will be in place for the whole weekend for directions and managing exclusion 

zones 
 Back up weekends the following two weekends if weather/winds don’t allow works to be carried 

out 6/7 December 2014 
 

 
 

Andy Gooding will be the contact for the works happening over this weekend 07867 455 404 
 


